
MARIE C. EVANS 
134 Main St.  |  Akron, OH 44308 

(330) 123-8899 
 
 

June 15, 2023 
 
Ms. Carly L. Johnson 
Office of Legal Recruitment 
City of Cleveland Law Department 
601 Lakeside Ave. E #601 
Cleveland, OH 44114 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson, 
 
Please accept my application for an internship with City of Cleveland Law Department for the 
Spring 2024 semester. I am a second year law student at The University of Akron School of Law 
whose interest in working for the Law Department grew after meeting with a member of the Law 
Department’s recruitment staff regarding the Summer Honors Program.  
 
My interest in the City of Cleveland Law Department stems from my strong desire to pursue a 
career in public service, particularly in tort law and litigation. I am highly driven to your Tort 
Division because of its dedication to protecting Cleveland and its various important departments 
from liability. To prepare for work in this area, I sought out a judicial internship this year with 
Summit County Court of Common Pleas Judge Katherine Parker, where I was exposed to 
insurance litigation, personal liability and corporate liability disputes and trials. I have also gained 
excellent client counseling skills and legal drafting abilities through my volunteer work with Akron 
Law’s Re-Entry Clinic. 
 
I have gained knowledge about and an appreciation for public service, particularly in the area of 
tort law, which is why I would be excited about the opportunity to interview for an internship with 
the Law Department. An internship at the Law Department would mean being a part of a 
department whose various divisions are working for the same common goal, which is the 
protection and betterment of the City of Cleveland. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
Marie C. Evans 


